
Please note the following message to the general 

public concerning COVID-19 and extracurricular 

activities on Hall County School District campuses: 

Out of an abundance of caution, the Hall County School District 

is asking that individuals who have traveled to countries 

designated by the CDC as level two or higher in the past 14 days 

not attend district extracurricular activities. This includes events 

held on campuses and at school-sponsored activities off site. 

Once these individuals have self-monitored for 14 days and 

have presented no symptoms, they may return to our schools’ 

extracurricular events. 

We greatly appreciate our public’s support of our students and 

programs. However, these measures are now in place to 

protect the health of students, staff members, and the Hall 

County community. 

 


